
Future  hardships  for  Calif.
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By Matt Weiser, Sacramento Bee

As  California’s  drought  stretches  toward  the  hot  summer
months, state and federal officials are planning extraordinary
measures to protect drinking water supplies and endangered
Sacramento  River  salmon,  according  to  a  plan  unveiled
Wednesday.

The  “Drought  Operations  Plan”  was  released  by  the  state
Department of Water Resources and U.S. Bureau of Reclamation,
which operate the primary systems of water reservoirs and
canals in California.

Among other things, the plan calls for further loosening of
water  quality  rules  in  the  Sacramento-San  Joaquin  Delta,
allowing the agencies to keep river flows low to preserve as
much  water  as  possible  in  upstream  reservoirs,  especially
Shasta Reservoir. Temporary dams are proposed on three Delta
channels to allow the remaining freshwater runoff to more
effectively push back saltwater intrusion from San Francisco
Bay.
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